
Special	Notice	for	2018	Greater	New	York	Dinghy	Regatta	
	

Unfortunately,	due	to	circumstances	out	of	our	control,	it	appears	as	though	our	
sailing	facility	(Morris	Yacht	&	Beach	Club)	will	not	have	their	docks	in	before	the	
regatta	this	weekend.	As	such,	we	will	be	running	rotations	off	of	our	launching	
beach.	This	means	you	will	need	to	get	waist	deep	during	every	rotation	so	plan	
accordingly.	I	would	highly	encourage	drysuits	as	opposed	to	any	spray	gear.	
	
We	will	run	3	race	sets	to	minimize	the	number	of	rotations	


